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DECEMBER 14, 2006 

   
3. APPLICATION: Z06-073 
         Location: 5900 BRITTON PARKWAY (43016), being 13.4± acres located on 

the east side of Britton Parkway, 209± feet south of Tuttle Crossing 
Boulevard (010-225914). 

 Existing Zoning: L-C-4, Limited Commercial District. 
 Request: CPD, Commercial Planned Development District. 
 Proposed Use: Expansion of existing retail store. 
 Applicant(s): Island Bend LLC; c/o David L. Hodge, Atty.; Smith and Hale; 37 

West Broad Street, Suite 725; Columbus, OH 43215. 
 Property Owner(s): Island Bend LLC; 500 North Broadway; Jericho, NY 11753. 
 Planner: Dana Hitt, AICP, 645-2395, dahitt@columbus.gov 

 
BACKGROUND: 

    
o The applicant is requesting a rezoning from the L-C-4 Limited Commercial District to the 

CPD Commercial Planned Development District in order to expand the existing store.  In 
order to accomplish this expansion the applicants wish to adjust the setback along I-270 
from 75 feet to 50 feet for the building and 25 feet for the pallet enclosure, eliminate 85 
required parking spaces and allow maneuvering and a driveway to be located off of the site. 

 
o To the north is a restaurant zoned in the L-C-4, Limited Commercial District and across 

Tuttle Crossing are offices zoned in the L-C-2 and L-C-4, Limited Commercial Districts.  To 
the south is retail development zoned in the L-C-4, Limited Commercial District.  To the 
east across Interstate 270 is a regional mall zoned in the CPD, Commercial Planned 
Development District.  To the west across Britton Parkway is retail development zoned in 
the CPD, Commercial Planned Development District.   

 
o The site is within the boundaries of the Hayden Run Corridor Plan (Interim) (2004) and is 

consistent with the land use recommendation in the Plan.   
 

o The CPD text and plan commits to elevations and lighting commitments while maintaining 
the rest of the existing commitments except for the variances contained within this 
application.   

 
o The Columbus Thoroughfare Plan identifies Tuttle Crossing as a 4-2D arterial requiring a 

minimum of 60 feet of right-of-way from centerline.  

CITY DEPARTMENTS’ RECOMMENDATION:  Approval. 
 

o  The requested CPD, Commercial Planned Development District will the allow expansion of 
an existing retail use and is consistent with the development patterns of the area.  Staff 
supports the parking variance because there is excess parking immediately to the south of 
the site.  It has been determined that the proposed setback reductions and maneuvering 
reduction will not have a negative impact on the expansion of Interstate 270 or on the 
adjacent sites.   
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5558 Gender Road 
Approximately 7.07 acres 
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